ENTRY PROCEDURE FOR BALLYCOTTON ‘10° ROAD RACE 2014

The following is the entry procedure for next year’s Ballycotton '10’, to take
place on Sunday March 9th. Numbers are limited as usual and there be will
be a combination of online and postal entries as follows:

1) Online entries will open on Friday December 6th at 2pm and the first 2,300
will be accepted.

2) A PDF copy of the entry form will then be published on the website on
Monday December 9th (forms will also be available in John Buckley Sports,
Tri n Run in Midleton and Ger Wyley Sports, Dungarvan, the same day). The
first 200 non-club entries to arrive by post will be added to the above number,
giving a total of 2,500.

3) After that, only AAI club members and those who ran the four races in the
Ballycotton Summer Series 2013 will be accepted (by post) up until Friday
December 20th and for those living overseas up until Tuesday January 7th.
4) As usual, a limited number of elite entries will be available nearer the date.
This year we are not encouraging people to send in stamped addressed
envelopes but anyone who wishes to do so will have the forms posted out on
Friday December 6th.

Entry fee for the 2014 race is again €15 (plus booking fee if entering online).



